Circular No. (1) of 2024 Regarding the
Launch of the New Electronic System

"Taminat" on 4 February 2024

Dear Employers,

Dear Insurees,

Subject: Temporary suspension of Social

Insurance organization’s electronic

sxstem

Social Insurance organization would like to
draw your attention that the organization’s
electronic system will stop working during
the period from January 19th to February
3rd 2024, in preparation for the transition
to the new electronic system “Taminat” on
February 4th 2024, the following has been
decided:

First: Temporarily stop providing the
services below during the period from

January 19th to February 3rd 2024

Social Insurance Organization
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1. Suspension of all services, whether
through electronic channels or direct
channels in reception centres, except for
inquiry services and printing certificates,
all  other services will continue
uninterrupted.

2. Suspension of payment services through
our website SIO.GOV.BH

3. Suspension of payment services through
the cashier section at the main branch of
SI0.

4. Cease the payment services through the
"Al-Tajir" app.

5. Cease the payment services by direct

debit using Debit Card.

6. The provision of Payment services
through BBK has been discontinued.
7.The provision of Paymentservices by Ahli
United Bank has been discontinued.
8. The provision of the payment services by

Credit Cards has been discontinued.

Second: Postponing the direct debit
services from bank accounts from

January 19th until February 3rd 2024.
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Third: The Bahrain Post credit score
invoice service will be permanently

suspended as of January 19'" 2024.

Fourth: The deadline for the services
below will be extended:

1- Updating annual salaries for all
employees from February 14" to be
February 28" 2024.

2- Updating the annual salaries for the
optionally insured for the year 2024, from

January 31 to be on February 15™ 2024.

We apologize in advance for any
inconvenience and discontinuation
caused and appreciate your
understanding of the organization in

progressing its services.

Social Insurance Organization

Social Insurance Organization
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